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2023.11.16 

ⓒUniversity of Utah Asia Campus

Taylor R. Randall, the 17th President of the University of Utah, made his inaugural visit to South Korea, joining Utah
State Legislators on visits to Coupang, Blizzard, and Yulchon. President Randall and the legislators also met with 
Korean alumni of the University of Utah. 

2024.02.14
In the spring semester of 2024, a total of 237 new 
students were admitted, including 87 international 
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students from countries such as the United States, Poland, and Uzbekistan. This marks a 47% increase compared to 
last year, with a particularly notable 155% increase in international students, setting a record for the highest 
number of admissions in history. 

2024.03.18 
At the University of Utah Asia Campus, former UN 
ambassador, current Chairman of Save the Children 
Korea, Ambassador Oh Joon, delivered a lecture. The 
lecture focused on the importance of global
citizenship, multiculturalism, and peaceful coexistence. 

ⓒUniversity of Utah Asia Campus

2023.05.23 
Mitzi M. Montoya, the vice president of the
University of Utah, visited the Utah Asia Campus for 
the first time. Montoya met with Korean alumni and 
toured Seoul.  

ⓒUniversity  of  Utah  Asia  Campus
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2023.10.02 
University of Utah broke ground on the Huntsman Mental

Health Institute’s Utah Mental Health Translational Research 
Building. The building will be dedicated to innovating mental 
health research and clinical care. It will create a working lab  

for researchers and educators to collaborate with experts in science, translational science, artificial intelligence, 
public policy, business, and law in holistic ways to address mental health challenges, including suicide, child and 
young adult mental health, and mental health rural and underserved population. 

$

2023.11.20 
The initiative is a new partnership between the state
of Utah, higher education, and life sciences industry 
leaders to keep Utah competitive globally by training
and supporting students entering the workforce with
highly technical skills. The University of Utah and 

ⓒNationalReview

Utah State University will be leading the effort to close that gap. As part of this initiative, Cox will be making a $7 
million ask to the Utah legislature to support creating and expanding programs that connect students to real-life 
experience in Utah’s workforce. 

ⓒUniversity of Utah Asia Campus
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2023.11.20 
University of Utah was selected by the
Commission on Presidential Debates as a
presidential debate host site for the 2024 election
cycle. On Wednesday, Oct. 9, 2024, qualifying 
candidate for president of the United States will
take center stage at Kingsbury Hall for a
moderated debated to be broadcast on all major

television networks to millions around the world. ⓒUniversity of Utah

2023.12.01 
After more than 50 years of sending interns to
Washington, the U officially opened a permanent physical 
home in the nation’s capital. Made possible thanks to the 
support of the Orrin G. Hatch Foundation and the Kem
and Carolyn Gardner family, the center will house up to 50 
interns per semester and provide exceptional space for
university events and educational programs. 

ⓒUniversity of Utah
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The 1st alumni golf outing was held on November 8, 
2023, at the Smart KU Golf Pavilion in Paju, Gyeonggi 
Province. Sponsored entirely by Kichul Cha, the event 
was attended by 12 alumni, including Chairman Yong-
gil Seong, enjoying a delightful and harmonious time 
together. This alumni association is scheduled to hold 
its spring golf outing at Yeoju Country Club on June

14th this year. 

The 2nd Alumni Golf Outing (2024 Spring) was held on June 
14th, 2024, at Yeoju Country Club. Compared to the first 
event, we saw increased participation and enthusiasm, with a 
total of 22 alumni attending. We are also grateful to alumni 
such as Kichul Cha, who generously supported the event. We 
are planning another golf outing this fall. If you are interested 
in participating in the upcoming event or joining the UUKAA Golf Group, please contact us at uukaa@utah.edu. 
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To celebrate the 10th anniversary of the University of Utah Asia Campus, we are planning a commemorative event. 
Please save the date and we look forward to your participation. If you have any questions, please contact 
jjungsu.park@utah.edu. 
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